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All adults have rights,  
no matter our age,  

identity or where we live.

These rights do not, and should 
not, diminish as we get older.

Future Directions to Safeguard the 
Rights of Older South Australians 

2023-2027, sets the statewide 
direction, strategic priorities and 

conditions to raise awareness of, and 
prevent and respond to abuse and 

mistreatment of older people in South 
Australia over the next five years.

Visit: www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/
OlderSouthAustraliansRights
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